

Dear UV Families,

Summer is almost here - time for REST, RELAXATION, and READING to reach our goals with our SUMMER READING ROCKS (SRR) PROGRAM!

Here's how our SRR program works. During the summer, your child is strongly encouraged to read - the MORE, the BETTER! Research has shown that kids who read 6 or more books at their reading level can prevent loss of reading skills over the summer.

Students can choose any books on their level—books in their SRR bag that they get from our UV Library, books that they might already have at home, or eBooks from the <u>Union Valley Library website</u>.

After reading, students write down the titles on the Reading Log. Parents/guardians sign the Log; then students return the Log AND THEIR BORROWED BOOKS IN THE BAG to their NEW teachers in September.

Not only will your child be better prepared for the new school year, but all participating children will earn some exciting prizes! Check out our fantastic reading incentives...

- All who read at least <u>6-9 books</u> and return their logs and books will receive a <u>Certificate</u> of <u>Participation</u>.
- Those who read 10 or more books will receive a Certificate of Participation, A Summer Reading Rocks Award Medal and will be included in a SPECIAL CELEBRATION IN THE FALL!

IF WE ALL READ, WE'RE ALL WINNERS! Have a great summer.



Sincerely,



